
 
 
Announcement 
 
Freedom of Information will be holding an informational workshop outlining 
Robert’s Rules of Order and the Freedom of Information Act on May 16th at 
6:30 p.m., in the downstairs Community Room, Town Hall.  This event is open 
to the Public and there is no need to make a reservation.  
 


